
 
From: Office of the Registrar <donotreplyregistrar@ucmercededu>  
To: Rufus Bobcat <rufus@ucmerced.edu> 
Subject: Drop For Nonattendance 
 
Dear Rufus, 
 
This email serves to notify you that you have been dropped from SPRK 001 01 for Fall Semester 
2021 by Professor Webb. 
 
Once instruction begins for a term, instructors can drop students who are not attending. If you 
feel like this drop was made in error, please contact your course instructor directly at 
ewebb@ucmerced.edu. As a reminder, the last day to add or drop courses for Fall Semester 2021 
is 15-Sep-2021. More registration help can be found here: 
https://registrar.ucmerced.edu/registration-help-page/registering-classes. 
 
Please review your updated schedule for the term in MyRegistration through the MyMerced 
portion of connect.ucmerced.edu as soon as possible. 
 
Keep in mind, undergraduate students must carry a study load of at least 15 units each semester 
in order to maintain normal progress toward their degree and at least 12 units are required for 
full-time student certification and often for financial aid purposes. Enrollment Status Policy 
 
If you have any questions or need assistance with your registration this semester, please reply to 
this email or connect with an Enrollment Services Advisor via chat or phone during Student First 
Center operation hours. We are here to help! 
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